
 
 

Hi Parents/Guardians  

Due to the success of our Afterschool Club’s at Our Lady of Peace, we are 

pleased to inform you that we are now offering Football Afterschool Club to 

KS1 children on Tuesday afternoons starting from Tuesday11
th

 September. The 

Club will start at 3:20 and finish at 4:20 so please be available and waiting for 

your child. 

The Club will run on the following dates:11 September 2018, 18 September 

2018, 25 September 2018, 02 October 2018, 09 October 2018, 16 October 2018, 

30 October 2018, 06 November 2018, 20 November 2018, 27 November 2018, 

04 December 2018, 11 December 2018 

To secure a spot all you will need to do is follow the link 

www.footiebugs.com/book and enter SL1 into the search bar and look for the 

Wednesday session at OLOP 

If you have any questions or require and further information then please get in 

touch with me at gareth@footiebugs.com or call 07716 618568. 

Many Thanks and we look forward to a great term of afterschool clubs at Our 

Lady of Peace. 

Warmest Regards 
Gareth Evans 
FootieBugs Director 
Mob: 07716 618568 
Tel: 0845 863 0697  
E:  gareth@footiebugs.com   
W: www.footiebugs.com 
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